
A 
S r'Jing ilt ris . yOllth, 1m igrun s nd low Income iJrnilles 

March 19,2010 

Marge Schmuckel 
Zoning Division 
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
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Dear Marge: 

I understand from Ethan Strimling that there has been some confusion around whether our 
property at 8 Cushman Street is a 2-unit or 3-unit property. 

Th is letter is to affinn that the property is and has been operated for many years as a 3-uni t 
apartment building. That has been the case since at least March 2000 when I first began my 
work at LeamingWorks (fonnerIy Portland West). 

J trust that this will clarify the matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Lawrence H. Davis 
Director, Finance & Housing 

P.S. r will be retiring at the end of March and, should you need to contact my office, my 
replacement is Robert (Bob) Dodge ... same number, same extension (xl 12). 
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